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Hello, I oppose SB 210 and the change to Oregon’s voting system. Our current 

system allows people to vote in the comfort of their home, do their research on 

candidates and bills, and mail in or drop off ballots by the voting deadline, which can 

be done in advance and is convenient. There is no need to change the system and I 

for one oppose the change proposed by SB 210.  


